Special Board Meeting

February 17, 2025
Present: Joe Kniseley, Sheryl Narva, Cathy Rose, Julie White, Steve Roseth, Shane Rose & Tammy Weisman.
Absent:  Bob Hulett & Justin Beaman
Visitors:  None

President J Kniseley called the meeting to order at 5:32 pm.
J Kniseley stated that the Special Board Meeting was called to watch the presentations submitted by Prof Doug McLeod’s students through the UW Extension Program that we participated in free of charge in the fall of 2024.
S Rose began the presentation prepared by the students assigned to Taylor which had the theme of “The True Wisconsin Way.” The presentation included SWOT Analysis regarding the Village of Taylor Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities & Threats.

Strengths - Wisconsin charm and smaller village with a great community
Weaknesses – Lack of awareness due to our size & location and lack of incoming new businesses.

Opportunities – Expand our town reach, become more active on social media, and personify the village.

Threats – Nearby small towns have more lucrative business opportunities and residents are leaving and not coming back.

Ideas that they shared were consistent messaging, personify the town by showcasing the families and businesses who make up the town, village apparel and a Village of Taylor story map,

Prof McLeod’s students also worked with the Village of Melrose, so for comparison the presentation prepared by the students assigned to Melrose was also presented.

Discussion followed the presentations and T Weisman asked the members present to think about the items presented and bring ideas to the March 10, 2025 Board Meeting.  Think about what we can do cost effectively now or what can we do with funds set aside in future budgets. 
Adjourn – S Roseth made the motion to adjourn at 6:40pm, 2nd J White, 4 yes votes, motion carried. 
Respectfully submitted:
Tammy Weisman, Clerk/Treasurer
February 18, 2025
